

**Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD**

36-015-34234

**From:** Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD  
**Sent:** Thursday, March 22, 2007 1:02 PM  
**To:** 'tynav@usaonline.net'  
**Cc:** 'kwidner@usaonline.net'; Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD  
**Subject:** Rustler Bluff # 1

March 22, 2007

Dear Tyna Carter,

The C-104 received by our District II office in Artesia on 3/15/2007 (Request For Allowable and Authorization to Transport) for your testing allowable cannot be processed as the form is incomplete.

Please resubmit with entries of correct data for the "Well Completion Data" (IV) and "Well Test Data" (V).

Also, the subsequent reports that had been submitted by Kevin Widner on or about 1/04/2007 are incomplete.

I remember at some point in time speaking with someone with your company about this matter, but nothing has been resolved.

I need for a member of your staff to resubmit all C-103s in order to show the:

- Actual wait on cement time.
- Casing pressure tests for each string of casing and time to test each string of casing.

In addition I need to know at what date this well has been completed as BC Operating, Inc. may also be out of compliance in filing regulatory data in a timely manner.

If so, please submit the following:

- Completion report (C-105)
- Notarized well deviation report.
- Complete set of electric logs, including the temperature survey
- And all other data required.

If this well has been completed on or before 3/02/2007, please submit these regulatory reports as soon as possible and no later than 3/28/2007.

Please call me if you have any questions about this matter.

Yours truly,

Bryan G. Arrant  
District II Geologist  
NMOCD Artesia  
505-748-1283 ext. 103

CC: Well File

3/22/2007